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The Children’s Home Society’s support to individuals and families through our family support
centers and resource centers helps thousands every year. Helping and encouraging others has a
positive impact, not only with stabilizing support, but also by giving hope in knowing that someone
cares. We embrace the mantra “you are not alone” we are here to care for others with compassion
and understanding, the reward in doing so is immeasurable.

Mary White, CEO

Berkeley County

The Children’s Home Society of WV Family Support Center in Martinsburg, located at 100 South Queen
Street, has been serving and supporting Berkeley County residents since July 2022. Previously known
as Berkeley County Family Support Center, The Monarch Family Support Center for Berkeley County
celebrated their open house on February 28th, 2023 and announced our new name to the community and
supportive partnerships. True to its name, the Monarch Family Support Center is symbolic o ourishment
and growth o children and amilies and pays tribute to the West Virginia State buttery as well as our dear
Victoria Slater-Madert.

The Monarch Family Support Center or Berkeley County oers community-based services aimed at
reducing the risk of child abuse and neglect by promoting nurturing families and preventing at risk families
from having children removed from the home. The center is a donation and grant-based community-
oriented hub of resources to help strengthen families through a variety of programs, services, education
and referrals. The Monarch Family Support Center for Berkeley County is supplied with an emergency food
pantry, clothing closet, infant supply closet, private interview space, and future computer room for job search
and other needs. The emergency food pantry, clothing closet, infant supply closet at the Monarch Family
Support Center for Berkeley County is open from Monday - Friday 9am-5pm and/or through appointment.
The program plans on oering ree parenting education classes in the near uture.

100 South Queen St., Martinsburg
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In 2018, with the opening of the Janet Smith Vineyard Forever Families Center for Permanency, (Jan’s
House) the Huntington ofce began working toward a vision to serve the community in a deep and
meaningul way. We started sharing that vision with others, and soon we were able to ll the clothing closet
and begin serving families in need.

The harsh consequences of the Covid-19 pandemic resulted inmore hardship forWV families and increased
food insecurity. United Way of the River Cities answered the call to partner with us in stocking our food
pantry, and with that, we were able to begin providing 100’s of meals to hungry children and their families.

Since that time, the numerous supporters of the Nancy Stuart Tonkin Resource Center have helped us
expand our resources to provide thousands of meals and clothing items, hygiene products, housewares,
furniture, beds for children, and infant essentials such as diapers, formula, car seats and cribs. Every
day we strive to help strengthen all families, including, biological, kinship, foster, and grand families, and
anyone else with a need. In addition to the concrete supports, we also oer help in overcoming barriers
to employment, linkage to healthcare and mental health services, parenting education, and skill building.
We host events for children such as our Back to School Bash in August, where children of all ages in our
community get to swim with riends, eat pizza, choose a new backpack lled with supplies, and receive
new clothing to start the school year. In October we partner with the local high school’s Key Club students
to oer a sae and un Trunk or Treat. Kids not only receive treats, but also take home new toothbrushes,
and toothpaste, and parents receive information on good dental hygiene. This school year, we’re hosting
our rst Cabell County Spring Break Camp. Underprivileged children in 1st-6th grades get to experience a
“Trip Around the World” to learn about the cultures of Greece, Mexico, Japan & India. Other events include
community clothing giveaways which we set up like a free yard sale. In November, we host a Thanksgiving
food box giveaway that includes a turkey and all the other items needed for a delicious family meal. In
December, we do the same, and also partner with our supporters to provide gifts for children of all ages,
including the often forgotten teens.

The support that the Nancy Stuart Tonkin Resource Center receives from our community is growing
exponentially. In-kind resources are coming in daily, sometimes multiple times per day. We simply could
not have accomplished all we have without the individuals, businesses, organizations and volunteers that
share our vision, and have hope for a brighter future for all WV children. Here are just a few of those
heroes, Chris Miller, Assured Partners, Highlawn Presbyterian Church, Johnson Memorial United Methodist
Church, Somerville and Co., The Women’s Impact Network, Cabell Midland Key Club, The Leo’s Club, The
United Way of River Cities, The Pallottine Foundation, APG Polytech, Blue Goose International, ProCutters
Landscaping, ProSource, The Elks Lodge, WSAZ Children’s Charities, Recovery Point, MU Med School
students, and so many, many more…

Along the increased costs for food, utilities, and other essentials, the families we serve are struggling more
and more. Every day there is a story of desperation and urgent need. West Virginia’s grand families raising
grandchildren are in daily crisis trying to provide for their needs, and with recent changes in legislation, we
also expect a signicant increase in the need or inant essentials. Even with all we are doing, there is so
much more we need and want to accomplish for our community’s children and families.

Cabell County

203 6th Ave., Huntington
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Cabell County

Emily’s Teen Parenting Resource Room

1095 N. Main St., Milton

Emily’s Teen Parenting Resource Room is housed in the Milton location for Children’s Home Society of WV.
Emily’s seeks to serve teenage parents that are pregnant or parenting by providing baby and postpartum
items and needed referrals in the community. We are currently serving teenage parents in Cabell, Wayne,
Putnam, Lincoln, Logan, Boone, Kanawha, and Mason counties. We oer linkage to reerrals or parenting
education, WECAN mentoring, WIC, Right from the Start, Birth to Three, pregnancy options, adolescent
gynecology, and more. We accept baby & maternity donations of all kinds so our teen parents don’t leave
our doors with empty hands. Our goal is that no teenage parent eels unt or their new child. We have
been able to connect with partners across our counties of service to be able to present the mission of
Emily’s statewide, and gain access to referrals in the school systems, gynecologists, and word of mouth.
Our hope is to equip young parents with as many resources as necessary to help them succeed. Over and
over again, we have been thankful to change the lives of our clients, and our hope is that we are able to
continue that year after year.
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Greenbrier County

331 Seventh Street, Rupert

Greenbrier Valley Children’s Home

The Greenbrier Valley Children’s Home uses our Blessing Box in the front of the
shelter as our main source of giving back. We try our best to keep it stocked with
food as the homeless population seems to be rising in our community. Through
winter, we were able to pass out almost 50 blankets to those in the community,
many who were homeless. Over the past 4 months we have provided countless
people with shoes and clothing in our area. With the rising cost of everything,
we have seen many people searching for hygiene and toiletry items. We have
recently donated boxes of hygiene/toiletry items to 4 families in need.AtChristmas
we supplied toys for a gentleman who was given temporary custody of 2 family
members. He continues to have custody of both children and we have provided
shoes, coats, backpacks, and hygiene products for the children to attend school while in his custody.

Child & Family Services Ofce 9579 Seneca Trail South, Lewisburg

Community: “an inclusive form of social organization that is geographically based and through which
most people satisfy their common needs and desires, deal with their common problems, seek means to
advance their well being, and relate to their society.” This denition o community perectly encapsulates
the mission of the Lewisburg site’s, Building Better Communities Resource Center. Lewisburg makes
it a priority to meet clients, riends and amilies right where they are. From house res and tragedies to
unexpected misfortunes, Lewisburg is most often “boots on the ground” before you can say GO. Providing
for the population no matter the situation, every time. It’s not unusual to see employees from the Lewisburg
site packing their vehicles with supplies from toothbrushes and toiletries to beds and car seats heading
to meet a client in need. Gerardo Calderon says it best, “You are not a Super Hero, you are better than
that; you are real.” These are real people, with real crisis, needs and emergencies and because of the
“Community Closet” they know they have real friends in their corner.
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The Romney site created the Caring Through Sharing Resource Room a few years ago. We receive
donations from Churches, civic organizations and most recently Wal-Mart in Keyser. Although, majority of
the resouces have been used for children in foster care, other items have been used to help families in our
community who have had res and have nothing but the clothes on their backs. We have donated baby
items to Isaac’s House in Keyser which is our local pregnancy center. We are in the process of making
donations of gloves to our local schools since Wal-Mart has been so very generous. We have helped grand
families who are raising their grandchildren and adult adoptees who are raising their own children now. We
are so fortunate to have the ability to provide for not only the children and youth we serve at our Romney
site but also the community.

Hampshire County

550 West Sioux Lane, Romney

Kanawha County

The Ray Skeens Resource Center is located at the Davis Child Shelter and plays an important role in our
eorts to help amilies in Charleston and surrounding areas. The center provides essential resources to the
children residing at the Davis Child Shelter and foster families through Charleston’s Permanency Program.
The center also aids in meeting the needs of families participating in the Healthy Grandfamilies Program.

Community members are very generous in their donations to the center. It is
always stocked with hygiene products, blankets, winter coats, shoes, gently
used and new clothes and suitcases/backpacks. These resources are constantly
being used, so more items are always needed and appreciated! Donations can
be dropped o at any time at the Donation Station located on the ront porch o
the Davis Child Shelter.

1145 Greenbrier St., Charleston
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McDowell County

34149 Coal Heritage Rd., Northfork

Children’s Home Society’s Forever Families Resource Center (FFRC) is a place you must stop by and
see when you drive through McDowell County. The FFRC is a place that serves at-risk youth, provides
needed resources to area amilies and houses several agency programs. The center oers WECAN
Mentoring, Child Play Therapy, and Healthy Grand amilies. These programs oer support in a community
that suers rom poverty stemming rom the opioid crisis. Forever Families Resource Center also serves
the community with its resource closet. Residents are welcomed to stop by the resource center, even if
it’s just to enjoy a hot cup of joe. We attempt to keep the FFRC well stocked with food, household items,
school supplies, and essential toiletries, to help individuals and families meet their needs. We are blessed
with the support o various donors to help make a dierence or amilies in McDowell County. We could
not operate our resource center without them. Notably, FFRC has a special donor that initiates a yearly
fundraiser to help provide Christmas for hundreds of families in McDowell and surrounding areas.

Lastly, the Forever Families Resource Center provides a blessing box to
assist with community needs. The blessing box is stocked with a variety
of items such as canned goods, snacks, toilet paper, cleaning supplies,
and toiletries. Anyone in need may take items from the box for free, day or
night. We also have helpful members that also contribute to the blessing
box. Our blessing box also serves our town police ofcer who works third
shifts and with nothing open for miles away, he enjoys cans of Ravioli that

are left. With our community partners, donors, and friends working together to make life a little brighter
for McDowell County residents, is the mission that CHSWV, Forever Families Resource Center and its
related programs, strives to accomplish.



Monongalia County

11 Commerce Drive, Suite 102,
Morgantown

The Children’s Home Society of Morgantown, West Virginia opened the Giving Hope Resource Room
in August 2021. The program is supported by donations from the community consisting of clothing of all
types, shoes, toys, blankets, diapers, wipes, formula, and more. The resource room is open to anyone
in the community at no cost, whether they are a foster parent, individual, kinship, biological parent etc. in
need. These individuals are welcome to take whatever they need. I they cannot nd what they need in the
resource room, a sta will take their name and number and i or when that item is donated, they are called.
The resource room seems to have a higher impact on single parents, kinship, and other foster families.

OnApril 1, 2023, 323 amilies in the community came by our ofce during our Community Giveaway event.
We would like to thank our supporters and donors who helped make this happen.
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The resource center at the Wheeling location has multiple items for children. Diapers, hygiene products,
socks, bookbags, and A LOT of clothing. Donations come from current or prior foster families and from
people and businesses in the community. We’re able put together items for foster children when we are
alerted to emergency placements. Clothing helps the foster parents until they can get to the store to buy
clothing and other essential items to care for the child’s needs. Many times, children come into foster
care without any of their personal items.

We’ve been fortunate to host two community giveaways to date. We would like to thank all our supporters
who donate and support our location. We could not do what we do without your help.

Ohio County

1329 National Rd., Wheeling

www.childhswv.org 8
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Since 1998, the Parkersburg site of Children’s Home Society ofWV has operated a series of neighborhood-
based prevention, youth development, and family support services. TheMid-Town Family Resource Center
received initial funding from theWVDHHR in 2011 to operate as one of the state’s 25 Starting Points Family
Resource Centers. The focus of our center is to support and strengthen neighborhood families, to provide
concrete assistance in the form of food, baby items, clothing, school supplies and personal care items,
and to empower families to learn about resources and opportunities available to them in the community.

The Family Resource Center has hosted a variety of activities sponsored by other programs of Children’s
Home Society, including dinners and events for our Permanency Program, WECAN Mentoring, Early
Childhood programs and a Drop-In center for the Transitional and Independent Living Programs. The
past few years, we have served the community by distributing donations of Christmas gifts to nearly 500
children in need.

Wood County

1717 St. Marys Ave,
Parkersburg

In January, 2010, America’s Promise designated our
Parkersburg site as a Promise Place. By demonstrating
that local Children’s Home Society’s programs provide
access to caring adults, safe places, a healthy start, an
eective education, and opportunities to help others, we
have joined the nation’s largest partnerships providing
support to young people. In the scal year ending June
2022, services were provided to over 1800 individuals.
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The Food Pantry/Hygiene Closet at the Mid-Town
Family Resource Center is accessible for persons with
disabilities and is open Monday – Friday 8:30 am –
4:30 pm and occasionally on Saturdays or evenings for
special events. The resource center provides a unique
role for the community; collaborating and coordinating
services to meet the needs of the families it serves.

Wood County Continued...

During the 2021-2022 scal year, our Resource Centers assisted 4,155 individuals statewide. These
children and their amilies were able to benet rom the in-kind support given to CHSWV by numerous
businesses, individuals, churches, and civic groups throughout West Virginia. To learn more about our
Resource Centers, and to make a donations, please see the list below for a location nearest you.

Beckley Resource Center
Daniels, WV
304.255.0408

Forever Families
Resource Center
Northfork, WV
304.862.4951

June Montgomery Harless
Resource Center
Logan, WV
304.239.2470

Monarch Family
Support Center
Martinsburg, WV
304.264.0225

Emily’s Teen Parenting
Resource Room
Milton, WV
681.233.0710

Mid-Town Family
Resource Center
Parkersburg, WV
304.485.0650

Giving Hope
Resource Center
Morgantown, WV
304.284.0992

Nancy Stuart Tonkin
Children’s Resource Center
Huntington, WV
681.378.2530

Building Better
Communities Center
Lewisburg, WV
304.647.3430

Princeton Resource Center
Princeton, WV
304.431.2424

Ray Skeens Resource
Center
Charleston, WV
304.345.3894

Summersville Resource
Center
Summersville, WV
304.900.3620

Caring Through Sharing
Resource Center
Romney, WV
304.822.4652

Wheeling Resource Center
Wheeling, WV
304.810.2460



In Loving Memory

Victoria Slater-Madert began her work with Children’s Home Society in
2006. From the start, Victoria became quickly devoted to Sae Haven
Child Advocacy Center, as the program was just forming as an idea to
meet an imperative need in our community. Victoria did not shy away
at the work to be done, instead she started dreaming, starting making
relationships, and gave much of her time and energy into transforming the
Eastern Panhandle into a community that approached their child abuse
investigations as a multidisciplinary team approach, reducing harm,
holding oender’s accountable, and providing amilies the support they

needed to achieve healing. Since that time, Safe Haven Child Advocacy Center has steadily
seen an increase in the number of children and families they are serving.

Victoria was a mentor to many, and as she moved into many dierent roles with Children’s
Home Society to her most recent as the Regional Director, the Child Advocacy Center
remained her “baby” and she never stopped dreaming for the ways to which we could
expand and serve. Victoria was never afraid to fail when a need was present and there
was an opportunity to implement a new program, or meet a gap. After careful consideration
and thought, Victoria would green light new ideas and take on new projects if it opened the
door to help a amily or a child in our community. She modeled or our sta in Martinsburg
that we are an agency that lives and breathes our mission, to promote the well-being of
children and families. If we have heard it once, we have heard it three hundred times from
Victoria, “every problem presents an opportunity.” Through Victoria’s leadership we learned
that in every program and in every provision of serving others there is a cycle, to which
storming, forming, norming, and performing, occurs and each step is imperative for learning,
growth, and implementation. Victoria’s creative ability, optimistic nature, and keen ability to
problem solve was well-known in the community. These traits opened the door for many
collaborations and partnerships with various community agencies Children’s Home Society
to make many partnerships.

www.childhswv.org11



To say we are devastated that Victoria is no longer with us would be an understatement.
Victoria made such an impact in our community and is wholeheartedly responsible to
procuring the success and growth of Safe Haven and so many other programs here in the
Eastern Panhandle. Victoria never stopped dreaming of new ways that we could serve
children and their families in our community. She taught us how to work together and we
will honor her by carrying on her legacy by continuing to dream, grow, support children and
families, and promote healing.

Safe Haven Child Advocacy Center has served over 4,000 children all because of Victoria’s
commitment, dedication, and relentless devotion. Our agency will proudly dedicate this
program in the memory of Victoria and honor her by renaming Safe Haven Child Advocacy
Center to Victoria’s House Child Advocacy Center on April 28, 2023. Our hope is that we
will not only continue to live and serve our mission at Victoria’s house, but that we will also
honor her legacy and continue her eorts o caring or our children and their amilies during
a difcult time. We will orever be grateul or all she has done or our children and amilies
and for all she has taught us along the way.

www.childhswv.org 12
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Children’s Home Society Announces
Al Wade Storytelling Award Winners

The Children’s Home Society oWest Virginia (CHSWV) met on February 16, 2023 to announce
the 2022 Al Wade Storytelling Award winners.

Annually CHSWV sta can submit a special story to the Al Wade Storytelling committee. The
review committee then selects the winner or winners for the annual award. Each of the 2022
award winners received a monetary award along with a ramed certicate. The committee had
great stories to select rom and it was a difcult decision to narrow down the winners.

And the winners were: Rebecca Brown, Tabatha Conn, and Jessica Miller

Jessica Miller,
Independent Living Social
Worker, Morgantown

Tabatha Conn,
Shift Supervisor, EYES
Child Shelter, Beckley

Rebecca Brown,
WECAN Program
Coordinator, Princeton

We would like to thank the ollowing Children’s Home Society sta or their wonderul entries: Amanda
Thomas, Mary Carr, Ami Sirbaugh, Brittany Wilt, Juliet Bloom, Diana Lucas, Kara Hu, Veronica Newlin,
and Robin Lucas. We look forward to many more years of great stories.

Prior to his retirement, when Al told a story he captivated the audience, he
could make a strong individual cry or ll a room with laughter, with words
alone. Al was genuine in his storytelling and in his own way and words he
spoke with heartfelt compassion. The stories that Al Wade has told over the
decades will always remind each of us that we too should have stories to tell,
those stories about how a child’s lie was made better by our own eorts. The
stories of struggles and challenges, and most importantly the stories that left
children with wonderful memories.

About our Honoree

Al Wade
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Children’s Home Society Announces
Ruth Eden Bailey Adoption
Advocacy Award Winner

Abigail McFarland has advocated, supported, and cared for children and fami-
lies over the years. Abigail has supported biological families, assisted in reuni-
cation, and when reunication was not an option, she permanently added a
child to her family through adoption. She strives to educate others on the fos-
ter care process and what achieving and celebrating permanency looks like.
We were so honored to present the Ruth Bailey Adoption Advocacy Award to
honor and recognize the tremendous dierence her and her husband have
both made in the lives of children and in our communities.

Ruth Eden Bailey dedicated her lie to helping children nd lietime amilies. She was a determined
advocate and worked tirelessly to nd oster and adoptive homes. Ruth loved working with her amilies
and the children that came into care, she was mission driven and her passion inspired many.

Ruth began her journey with Children’s Home Society in 1993 and spent the
following three decades changing the lives of hundreds of West Virginia’s
children. Ruth was always looking for ways to help support foster and adoptive
amilies and thus she initiated the rst CHSWV Foster Family Support Group.
The oster amily support group became signicant in that it brought amilies
together to share experiences, to be supportive during struggles and most
importantly to celebrate with each other. Today CHSWV foster family support
groups are organized across the state thanks to a special woman that was
creative, passionate and enthusiastic. Ruth left a legacy of encouragement,
love and kindness.

About our Honoree

Ruth Bailey

The Children’s Home Society of West Virginia (CHSWV) hosted its Annual Conference on November
10, 2022 at the Holiday Inn & Suites in Charleston, WV. To open the conference, Abigail McFarland was
named the winner of the 2nd Annual Ruth Eden Bailey Adoption Advocacy Award.
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Children’s Home Society Announces
Nancy Stuart-Tonkin Advocacy

Award Winner

Yolanda Smith began her journey with Children’s Home Society 8 years
ago. She started as a Relief Youth Care Worker, at the Paul Miller Home in
Northfork, West Virginia. Yolanda quickly realized she wanted and needed to
spend more time helping the children. After working her way to full time Youth
Care Worker, her supervisor encouraged her to apply for the administrative
assistant position so she could expand her knowledge. Yolanda applied and
was oered the position oAdministrative Assistant, while also perorming her
duties as a Youth Care Worker.

When the Paul Miller Home closed in 2020, Yolanda began working at the
Children’s Home Society’s, Forever Families Resource Center in Northfork.

She continues to help at risk children and families in the community providing them with resources to meet
their daily needs. She also works with grand families in the Healthy Grand Families Program. Yolanda’s
mission is to help and advocate for as many children and families in McDowell and surrounding counties as
she possibly can.

Becky Brown started her journey at CHSWV IN 2013 as an AmeriCorps VISTA
volunteer, with intentions to volunteer one-two years, using her program
development skills, to ulll the organization’s need o creating a WECAN
Mentoring Program in McDowell County. However, during the program
development stage, she quickly fell in love with the Society, and the children
she had been recruited to serve. She was oered a ull-time position in 2016
and has worked to establish one of the largest one-on-one mentoring programs
in the state. Becky knows that no amazing program is built alone, so she has
worked for years to develop scores of community partnerships, whom she works
in concert with, to make life better for families in McDowell County. She strives
to make living in one of the poorest counties in the nation a little brighter for

the children there by organizing fun community events, matching at-risk youth with mentors, and assisting
kinship families with support. She serves on numerous community advisory groups and committees with
which she works to coordinate county wide events and social determinants of health initiatives. Her future
goals are to honor Nancy Stuart Tonkin’s legacy by doing greater things to make life better for children
through the partnerships she has developed, knowing no mountain is moved alone.

The Children’s Home Society of West Virginia hosted its Annual Board Meeting/Dinner on November 10,
2022 at the Holiday Inn & Suites in Charleston, WV. During the meeting, Rebecca (Becky) Brown, and
Yolanda Smith were named the winners of the 5th Annual Nancy Stuart-Tonkin Advocacy Award.

Previous winners of the Nancy Stuart-Tonkin Award are: Carna Metheney-White (2018), Beth Cook (2019),
Julia Kesler and Marilyn Pearce (2020) and Janet Richmond (2021)
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The Children’s Home Society of West Virginia Board of Directors established the Nancy Stuart-Tonkin
Advocacy Award beginning in 2018 to annually honor an outstanding advocate who has successfully
promoted the well-being of children and families in West Virginia.

In the 1970’s Nancy Tonkin helped organize the rst Multidisciplinary
Team (MDT) eort in West Virginia and ater that successully worked
to make the MDT’s part of the child welfare law. She also helped make
the role of guardian ad litem part of public policy. Later she was a leader
in getting per diem rates for private agency foster care increased from
$35 to $55.

Other child welfare initiatives that Nancy championed included; family
resource networks, inant screenings, home visitation and eorts around
child abuse prevention. For 40 years Nancy worked to ensure that child
welfare laws were designed to protect children and preserve families.

Nancy was a trusted advisor to the Children’s Home Society in all
public policy matters. She was one of our strongest advocates for our
permanency and child well-being eorts.

About our Honoree

Nancy Tonkin

The Children’s Home Society will partner with the WV Oil Marketers and Grocers
Association (OM&GA) to promote Children’s Home Society’s statewide Mother’s
Day Campaign. Flowers can be purchased in honor of Mother’s Day at participating
OM&GA stores throughout West Virginia. We would like to thank the following
OMEGA members who participated in this years campaign: DeFazio Oil, Little
General, Go-Mart, Par Mar, BFS, ROCS, and City Ice & Fuel.

2023 Mother’s Day Campaign
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BECKLEY
P.O. Box 575
Daniels, WV 25832
Jenna Miller,
Permanency Supervisor
LaAmy’a Manley,
Independent Living
Program Supervisor
304.712.2903

CHARLESTON
1145 Greenbrier St.
Charleston, WV 25311
Amanda Williams,
Site Manager
304.345.3894

GLENVILLE
7 South Lewis St.
Glenville, WV 26351
Frank Witte,
Safe at Home
Wraparound Facilitator
304.804.7185

HUNTINGTON
203 6th Ave.
Huntington, WV 25701
Diana Lucas,
Regional Director
681.378.2530

LEWISBURG
9579 Seneca Trail South
Lewisburg, WV 24901
Mary Carr,
Site Manager
304.647.3430

MARTINSBURG
100 South Queen St.
Martinsburg, WV 25401
Ami Sirbaugh,
Regional Director
304.264.4658

MORGANTOWN
11 Commerce Drive, Suite 102
Morgantown, WV 26501
Abby Miller,
Site Manager
304.284.0992

NORTHFORK
34149 Coal Heritage Rd.
Northork, WV 24868
Yolanda Smith,
Permanency/Outreach
Becky Brown,
Volunteer Program Coordinator
304.862.4951

PARKERSBURG
1717 St. Marys Ave.
Parkersburg, WV 26102
Jodi Null,
Site Manager,
304.485.0650

PRINCETON
205 Center St.
Princeton, WV 24740
Jenna Miller,
Site Manager
304.431.2424

ROMNEY
550 West Sioux Lane
Romney, WV 26757
Sally Johnson,
Regional Director
304.822.4652

ROMNEY FOSTER CARE
301 East Main St.
Romney, WV 26757
Bethany Chapell,
Permanency Supervisor
304.822.4652

SUMMERSVILLE
402 Church Street, Suite 1
Summersville, WV 26651
Stormy Murphy,
Site Manager
304.900.3620

WHEELING
1329 National Rd.
Wheeling, WV 26003
Kara Clevenger,
Site Manager
304.810.2460

Child Shelters:

ARTHUR N. GUSTKE
CHILDREN’S HOME
1640 St. Marys Ave
Parkersburg, WV 26102
Kelsey Cline,
Shelter Supervisor
304.424.5244

DAVIS CHILD SHELTER
1145 Greenbrier St.
Charleston, WV 25311
Jamie Holmes,
Shelter Supervisor
304.345.3891

SOUTHERN WEST VIRGINIA
EXCEPTIONAL YOUTH
EMERGENCY SHELTER
142 Cherry St.
P.O. Box 361
Daniels, WV 25832
LaAmy’a Manley,
Shelter Supervisor
304-255-0408

JUNE MONTGOMERY
HARLESS CHILDREN’S HOME
1 June Harless Dr.
P.O. Box N
Holden, WV 25625
Amanda Runyon,
Shelter Supervisor
304.239.2470

HOVAH HALL
UNDERWOOD
CHILDREN’S HOME
2586 Grant Gardens Rd.
Ona, WV 25545
Aaron Benedict,
Shelter Supervisor
304.743.2345

KATHLEEN & JOHN FALTIS
CHILDREN’S SHELTER
477 Scenic Highway
Summersville, WV 26651
Morgan McMillion,
Shelter Supervisor
304.872.8190

GREENBRIER VALLEY
CHILDREN’S HOME
331 Seventh Street
Rupert, WV 25984
Jennifer Sams Bowden,
Shelter Supervisor
304.645.1302

ROMNEY CHILD
SHELTER
550 West Sioux Lane
Romney, WV 26757
Michelle Devine,
Shelter Supervisor
304.822.4652

Child and Family Services:

CHS LOCATIONS



Board of Directors

OFFICERS

Je Sikorovsky, Chair
Andrew Robinson, First Vice Chair
Victoria Wilson, Second Vice Chair
Michele Blatt, Secretary
Stephanie Hayhurst-Hall, Assistant Secretary
Kim Williams, Treasurer
Kristie Hadley, Assistant Treasurer
Marie Long, Past Chair

DIRECTORS

Chuck Barton
Kent Bryson
Amy Bush
Craig Glover
Melissa Grimes
Dawn Hawkins
Betty Hendrick

Paul Mancuso
Landau Eugene Murphy Jr.
Mary Rader
Lori Ray
Ruth Rowan
Sarah Stephenson
Cassandra Stewart-Wagner

Director Emeritus

Gregory W. Bailey*, Margaret Bishop*, John Bowyer*, Letitia Chan, Amelia Courts, Janet Craig, Stephen
P. Dexter, Katherine L. Dooley, Stephen W. Drake, William M. Ellis Jr*., George M. Ferrell, Dr. Robert “Bob”
Foster, Dale Geiger, Carole “Cookie” Glasser, Arthur N. Gustke*, W.I. “Bill” Hairston, Sheila Hamilton, Thomas
A. Heywood, Russell P. Hill, Clarence “Bud” Lawson, Jr.*, John Lukens, Thomas E. McHugh, Jack McVey,
Sandra J. Morgan*, Helen S. Huddy*, Susan Mollohan, Patricia P. O’Reilly, David S. Pitchford, Helaine Rotgin*,
Joseph E. Raymond, Sally Richardson*, Jane C. Smith, Matthew D. Smith*, H. Keith Spears, Reed Spangler, Pat
Sutherland, Nancy S. Tonkin*, Janet Vineyard*, Gov. Cecil Underwood*, Brian Wadsworth, Stephen D. Wehrle;
Sarah Whittaker

W.I. “Bill” Hairston, Director Emeritus

Chie Executive Ofcer

Mary A. White
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Children’s Home Society of WV
1422 Kanawha Blvd., East
P.O. Box 2942
Charleston, WV 25330
304.346.0795

CHSofWV

Children’s Home Society
of WV

Children’s Home Society
of WV


